
Time: 
Place: 

present: 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 17, 1976 

7:30 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Nora Lake 

Russell Sweetman 
Ralph Spencer 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

A name for the 35 acres Municipal land was discussed. Proposed 
by the Parks and Recreation Board and the City Manager were: 

Centerville Recreation Center 
Meadows Park 
Adena Park 

Mr. McQueeney suggested that the park be named after an early settler, 
perhaps Benjamin Archer Park, Benjamin Robbins Park or the Aaron Nutt 
Park. It was concurred that the Park will be called "Benjamin Archer 
Park 11 if the City Manager has not heard from Council within te following 
week. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council a proposed Ordinance which would 
add sign regulations in park areas. This Ordinance is an agenda item 
for the Council Meeting. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


